St. Elizabeth’s Parish
Noble Park North

#11 UPDATE GENERAL GUIDLINES

COVID-19 Implications for the Catholic Archdiocese of
Melbourne

Information Updated: Wednesday 08 July 5.00pm

The following Guidelines are approved by Most Rev
Peter A Comensoli, Archbishop of Melbourne, to assist
Clergy and Faithful with questions pertaining to specific
areas of liturgy and ministry in the Archdiocese of
Melbourne during this time of the COVID-19 pandemic

Liturgies and communal devotions (whether indoors or
outdoors) are temporarily suspended for 6 weeks or until
further notice.

Also affected by this closure are church buildings,
adoration chapels and other church buildings used for
public prayer and religious services.
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